
End of term notes for Math 232 (D200)

Reminder:
The final exam is Friday, December 11th at 8:30 in Surrey campus room

5380. It covers everything we have covered in class. Books, notes and calculators
cannot be used on this exam.

Please take a moment to verify that your grades for assignments and midterms have
been recorded correctly. They are available on WebCT.

Some recent final exams from this course are available from the Burnaby Algebra
Workshop Website:

http://www.math.sfu.ca/ugrad/workshops/aw/exams232.shtml

I will hold office hours in the Open Lab on Wednesday, December 9th from 2:30 to
4:20. There will also be several TA office hours in the Open Lab; a schedule is posted
there and on WebCT.

If you would like to view your graded exam, I will be in my office on Monday, December
14th from 3:00 to 4:00 and at other times by appointment.


